
 
12/11/18 
Classroom 
Pictures 
 
 
12/15/18 
9am-11am 
Breakfast 
with Santa 
 
 
12/15/18 
10:30am 
Festival 
of Trees 
 
 
12/18/18 
Coffee 
Cart 
 
 
12/21/18 
First  
Semester 
Ends 
 
 
12/24-1/4 
Winter 
Break 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

The Islander Music Program gave a terrific concert Tuesday evening.  We were delighted 
to welcome so many parents, family members and friends to the performance. Thank you to 
Mr. Morin, accompanist, and to Karina McClarnon, Nulita Loder, Allison DuBrow and Lauren 
Leth for helping the student’s ready to go on stage. A big thank you to our music teacher, 
Helen Morin, for bringing such a festive and fun program to our school. 

 Our Polar Express will start down the tracks on Tuesday, December 11th, feel free to 
decorate a train car and join in the fun. Our goal is 100 cars this year! Help us count them 
all. 

Our School Spirit night at Chick-Fil-a is Thursday, December 13th from 5:30-7:30. Walk in 
or drive through, P.T.A.O. will receive a portion of the total sales.  

Breakfast With Santa and The Festival of Trees will be in the cafeteria on Saturday, Dec. 
15th from 9:00-11:00 a.m.  Reservations were taken up until Wednesday, the 12th for $6.00 
per person. Tickets at the door will be $10.00 Please note that there will be four seatings 
for this breakfast at 9:00, 9:30, 10:00, and 10:30 a.m. Tickets for Festival of Trees will be 
for sale during the breakfast and the drawing will be at 10:45 that morning. You do not 
need to be present to win. 

Parents involved with our SAC team have expressed concern about student stress. If you 
feel this is an issue for your child, please feel free to attend the following workshop for 
parents: 

Topic:  Strategies to Assist Children to Cope with Anxiety 
Date/Time:  1/8/19 from 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm 

Location:  Fullerwood Training Center – 10 Hildreth, St. Augustine, FL 32084 
 

Take Care and Make it a Great Week, 
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE:Kai Johnson, Derek Mainville, Declan Jones, Isla Olsen, Brady Byles , Cayden Carver 

SECOND GRADE: Grace Tobuck, Phoebe Armstrong, Giana Cameron, Grace Altman,  

Kelly Birchall, Finley Moyer, Tatiana Unwalla, Aiden Burrel 

THIRD GRADE: Katie Wihbey, Kellen Holloway, Cora McMaugh, Cayla Mason, Brennan Schaefer, 

Dakota Packman, Maura Mahoney, Edward Morgan, Will Crevasse, Logyn Carre, Nicolas Tumlinson 

FOURTH GRADE: Dorian Hulbert, Sage Pytel, Chandler DuBrow, Maks Caudill, Norah Drozd,  

Alecxsander Aizha-Roussy 

FIFTH GRADE:Cameron Conroy, Cameron Conroy, Tim Nguyen, Thomas Pete, Luke Splane 

Extended Day  

     Payments ARE due  

      December 15th.  

 

 

 

 

 

A late fee of $30 will be 

charged on the 16th. 

Please submit  

payment to Laura Inman 

in the Front Office. 

Thank You 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café:  
Dec 11th-Dec 17th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

 
Tuesday–Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Ravioli with Garlic 

Bread, Nacho Lil’Bites 

Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni  Pizza, Chicken Nuggets with 

WG Roll 

Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken Sandwich, 

Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 

Friday– Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets with WG Roll, Max 

Cheese Sticks 

Monday-Chicken Quesadilla, Max Cheese Sticks with Marina-

ra, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 

 Our next Spirit Night is Thursday, 
December 13th  from 5:30-7:30pm at 
 Chick-Fil-A!!  The mascot, Wally will 

come remind us to “Eat Mor Chikin’” at  
release the day of the Spirit Night.  

   
Saturday, December 15th, is our  

Breakfast with Santa.  Please turn in 
your pre order forms; it is $6 before 
Wednesday and $10 at the door.  At 
10:45am, we will begin drawing raffle  

tickets to auction off our Holiday 
Trees.  If you have a 5th Grader who would 
like to help as an elf, please contact Zeba 
Ottillo at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com.  
There will be shifts from 9am, 9:30am, 

10am, and 10:30am.   
 Our next PTAO meeting is January 

17th at 8:35am in the cafeteria.  Hope to see 
you there! 

PTAO News 

Business Partner News 
 

Ben & Jerry’s  
 Ben & Jerry’s is a Beacon Donor.  Located at 128 Saint George Street, Ben & Jerry’s began in Bur-
lington, Vermont in 1978.  They use fair trade ingredients, local dairies and bakeries that help lift up their 
communities.  Also, the ice cream tastes delicious and they cater, too!  The also have a variety of vegan op-
tions. 

Lighthouse Pediatrics-  Beacon Donor 
 Lighthouse Pediatrics makes it a priority to establish an open, cooperative relationship with our pa-
tients.  Their goal is to achieve optimum health for your child and to make each visit a good experience for 
your child. They prefer scheduled appointments, however walk-ins are welcome! (904) 342-7648   light-
house-pediatrics.com 

Coastal Foot and Ankle-  Beacon Donor 
 Dr. Richard Johnson, DPM,  FACFAS is raising the standard of podiatric care in the northeast Flori-
da area. Their doctors and staff are dedicated to the diagnosis and treatment of problems relating to the 
lower extremity.  They want you pain free and back to your active lifestyle.  cfawc.com  (904) 826-1900 

From the Desk of Nurse Jean…. 

 

I would like to take a moment to wish you 
enough—enough warmth, enough time and 
enough comfort this season. Remember the 
spirit of this season is giving. The giving of 
time, patience, and trust. Some say trust is half of healing. So, 
trust yourself to take care of yourself and others. Remember 
to use safe practice with food preps, hand washing to prevent 
infection,  and road safety while traveling.  

mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com

